
THOUGHT FORCE - EMAIL SERVICE/DOCUMENT STORAGE 
At the 2021 WSC several Areas mentioned using a platform for housing 
documents and communicating within the fellowship and service structure that 
allowed for enhanced anonymity and privacy, as well as quick and easy 
communication.   

At the request of the Area Delegate, Katy P., a Thought Force and charge was 
developed by the officers to utilize the Knowledge Based Decision Making (KBDM) 
process and research, discuss, and develop scenarios of different platforms that 
would be useful to Iowa Area Al-Anon Area/districts/groups for communication 
options and document storage. 

This Thought Force will begin discussing the KBDM feedback and members 
individual research after the June 2021 Assembly.  We will report our progress to 
the August AWSC.  We hope to establish a time-line of when we will be able to 
make a recommendation to for a future Task Force.  

Members involved will be the positions most impacted by any final decision: 
Delegate, Chairperson, Secretary, Treasurer, Group Records, Newsletter, Web 
Page, along with a past delegate.   

Katy P, Virginia B., Becky V., Linda A., Tracy HG., Luanne T., Beth R. and Connie H.    


